Stephen F Austin Elementary
Site — Base Decision Making / Campus Improvement Team

Wednesday, April 6, 2022

Attendance — Bobby White, Erika Bishop, Talisha Wolfe, Roxanne Dominguez and Regina
Mach, Natalie Lonon and Kimberly Morgan.

Chairperson — Bobby White
Assistant Chairperson — Erika Bishop
Secretary — Natalie Lonon

Mr. White reviewed the agenda.

This meeting was mostly geared towards doing the formative review for March. We were able to
see some more progress with our strategies as we have now started after school tutoring. Also,
with visitors back in the building, we are seeing strong attendance at the awards assemblies as
well as the Book Fair. Some other later in the year initiatives also some improvement.

We also looked ahead at the end of the year calendar and end of year events.
Our next SBDM meeting will be focused on the 2022 - 2023 CIP for Austin Elementary.

Meeting was adjourned.



